
 
Celebrating our rich and diverse curriculum 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Monday 23rd January 2017 

 
Theresa from ‘Chineseaway’ visited to teach us more about Chinese culture.  She 
brought an interesting selection of musical instruments on which she performed 

some very Chinese sounding music; some delicate and quiet and some loud and 
crashing!  Some lucky volunteers also got some hands on experience! 

 
In 2017 Chinese New Year was celebrated on Saturday 28th January. 

It is the year of the rooster!  
 

 


